

SAFETY PRECAUTIONS IN EFFECT

Sunshine Neuropsychology, Inc. is taking the following safety precautions to protect our clients:

- Telehealth appointments are offered.
- Staff have been vaccinated for COVID-19.
- Client temperatures are checked before in-person sessions.
- Office seating is arranged for the appropriate physical distancing of 6 feet.
- The office floor, furniture, supplies, and items for client use are thoroughly sanitized after each use.
- Staff may wear N95 masks and maintain safe distancing.
- Air is cleaned with a purifier, equipped with an ionizer and HEPA filter.
- Restroom soap dispensers are maintained, and everyone is encouraged to wash their hands.
- Hand sanitizer that contains at least 60% alcohol is available.
- Appointments are scheduled at specific intervals to minimize the number of people in the building.
- All clients are asked to wait in their vehicles or outside the office until no earlier than 5 minutes before their appointment times.
- Testing materials are thoroughly sanitized after each use.
- Physical contact is not permitted.
- Tissues and trash bins are easily accessible.
- Trash is disposed on a frequent basis.

